Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee Meeting August 19, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

Present: Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Dave Blakesley and Art Pichette.

Previous meeting minutes from 8/5/20 were approved 4-0.

It was discussed that at the last Selectboard meeting they were looking for a member of our committee to file the reports required for Green Communities. Since none of our members wants to do this, Dave suggested that we mention to the Selectboard that some towns use the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission for this purpose. Art said that he would write a letter to that effect to the Selectboard, to be approved by the committee.

World Energy's recent report of energy saving measures for lighting and electrical was discussed, and the pros and cons of going with this measure first to get things going. Chris will contact Prism to communicate that we need figures to compare lighting and electrical within 2 weeks from today (September 2).

Barb will contact Bob Haines about 'soft starts' after receiving info from Chris.

The next meeting will be on Wednesday September 2, 2020 at 5:30 pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:43 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Cook